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ATTENDEES 
 
EPA:  Reid Rosnick, Dan Schultheisz, (ORIA), Susan Stahle, (OGC)  
 
Industry:  Jim Cain, Cotter; Kim Morrison, Energy Fuels 
 
UPDATE  
 
Reid began the call with a welcome and by taking attendance. Reid had a couple of items to 
share.  
 
The process going on right now is to continue reviewing all of the comments, grouping together 
comments that make a similar point, determining which comments can be addressed immediately 
and which comments may take longer to address. We are also working to determine which 
comments will be addressed by our contractor, as they for instance specifically worked on the 
risk assessment and economic impact analysis. The workgroup met in early February. There 
have been several retirements and reassignments since our last meeting, and we are now asking 
the relevant program offices for replacement workgroup members. It may take some time to 
bring them up to speed, but it currently does not look like it would affect our timeline. We 
discussed the approach for producing and reviewing a response to comments document as well 
as how to revise the same type of internal document that we produced for the proposal, namely 
the analytic blueprint. This document will chart the path we will take with the end result being a 
final rule. The process is very similar to the one we used to produce the proposed rule. (Analytic 
Blueprint, Early Guidance, researching, responding to comments, writing the rule, Final Agency 
Review, OMB review, Administrators signature). 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Kim asked about whether EPA had receive a supplemental document from Energy Fuels. Reid 
stated that we did not. Kim stated that it should arrive soon. 
 
Next call: Thursday, July 2, 2015 at 11 AM Eastern Time. 
 
___________________________________end____________________________________ 


